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Lockdown in England 

I am sure that you are by now aware of the lock-

down being brought in by the Government start-

ing on Thursday. At the moment the advice is for 

all schools to stay open for all children. This 

means that unless the Government changes its 

current policy The Cedars will remain open. 

We continue to update our risk assessment in 

line with Government advice and will be in con-

tact with you if anything changes. 

 

 

 

 

Parents Evenings 

We were due to host parents’ evenings next 

week but due to the lockdown being put in place 

we will not be able to meet face to face in school. 

I have asked teachers to contact parents and 

carers to arrange either a phone call or a virtual 

meeting next week. Teachers will email this week 

to arrange a suitable time for the meeting where 

you will be able to discuss your child’s progress 

this year. 

Welcome Back 

It was good to see all of the children back this morning, quite a few smiles despite the return to 

school! I hope that all children, parents and carers all had the chance to have a good break during 

the half term holiday. The weather wasn’t particularly kind but hopefully it didn’t stop you getting out 

to the park during the dry times. During this half-term we will continue to teach the children a full cur-

riculum whilst ensuring that we keep in place the measures to keep staff and children safe. Please 

do continue to remind your child of the need to wash and sanitize their hands regularly and to try to 

maintain social distancing where possible. 




